
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
January 29, 2017 

 
 

FISH AND WILDLIFE TRUST SOLICITS PROJECTS FOR FUNDING 
 
 
 

The Montana Fish and Wildlife Conservation Trust is pleased to announce they will be accepting proposals for project 

funding for 2017. The Trust will make available up to $877,000 for projects that restore and conserve fisheries, wildlife 

and riparian habitat, enhance public hunting, fishing and recreational opportunities and improve public access to public 

lands. 

 

The Trust will not commit funding for infrastructure unless it serves an integral function in the acquisition of publicly 

accessible lands or interest in lands. 

 
The Trust will begin accepting proposals January 29, 2017. All applications must be postmarked no later than April 7, 

 

2017. Applications may be requested by contacting the Trust at: 
 
 

Montana Fish and Wildlife Conservation Trust 

PO Box 1993 

Helena, MT 59624 

Phone: (406) 897-2580  8:00AM - 5:00PM 

Email: fwctrust@mtoutdoorlegacy.org 

Website download: www.mtconservationtrust.org 
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